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Comments: I am writing to strongly oppose the new development of Holland Lake.  Selling out our public lands to

make another "playground" for wealthy out of state guests is unnecessary and repugnant.  

The USFS has allowed millions of acres of public lands to be destroyed as it is because of the unwillingness to

properly manage it.  Wildlife habitat has been severely diminished.  

No more to this mismanagement of land in the great state of Montana!

USFS should never be given any more opportunity to waste our precious land and natural resources.  Instead,

they must be held accountable for the damages already committed on the forests, wildlife, air quality and the

health of Montanans.


